
VENUE DATE TIME CELEBRATIONS AND INTENTIONS AND MEETINGS 

Parish Church Saturday 3rd  7.30pm The Vigil of the Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Patrick Kelly, Ballycong, (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 4th 10.30am Mass for the Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time:  

People of the Parish 

Parish Church Monday 5th  9.30am The Sick of Parish 

Fr. Peyton Centre Tuesday 6th 12.15pm Intentions of the Seniors Group (Facebook Live).  

Parish Church Wednesday 7th  9.30am Holy Souls 

Parish Church Thursday 8th ——— No Morning Mass 

Parish Church Friday 9th  6.00pm Holy Hour & Rosary till 7.15pm 

Parish Church Friday 9th  7.30pm John & Michael Loftus, Cullane 

Parish Church Saturday 10th  10.00am Padraic Lawrence ,Church Road 

Parish Church Saturday 10th  7.30pm The Vigil of the Twenty Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Margaret Gaughan, Byhalla (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 11th 10.30am Mass for the Twenty Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time:  

People of the Parish 

NEWSLETTER 

Inspired by the Life and Work of the Venerable Patrick Peyton CSC, we 

the people of Attymass Parish strive to build a Community that is rooted 

in Gospel Values and is deeply committed to the Mission of Jesus. 

Parish Mission Statement 

MONTH OF SEPTEMBER 

CHURCH DIARY THIS WEEK  

PARISH AND DIOCESAN SAFE GUARDING 

www.achonrydiocese.org/diocesan-policy 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 

Veronica Peyton and Padraic Walsh 

Fr. John Maloney 

Parochial Administrator 
Parish House and Office: 096-29990 

Parish Mobile: 085-2552984  

attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org 

www.attymassparish.org 

Twitter: @AttymassParish 

St. Feichin’s National School 
Telephone 096-45076 

office@attymassns.ie.  

Fr. Peyton Memorial Centre 
Opening Hours:  

Monday to Friday from 9.30am to 5.30pm 

Saturday & Sunday from 12.00pm to 

5.30pm Phone 096 45374. . 

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Under  GDPR, the protection of your  personal data is impor tant to us. We are happy 

to include your notice in our Parish Bulletin, but please ensure that you have received the consent of any persons      

referenced before submitting a notice to us. Please submit items by Wednesday evening at 8pm, via email 

(attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org) if possible and please include your  contact details. Thank you. 

The Parish Masses on Mondays, and Saturday evenings will be live-streamed on the Parish Facebook page 

and Parish webpage. Any other Masses are put online when requested will be marked by asterisks (*) in 

the Church diary above Newsletters are single use items. If you take one upon entering the Church, please 

bring it home do not  leave it in the seat as it will have to be thrown away.  



 
 
 
 

We remember in our prayers all those 
whose anniversaries occur around this 
time and we also remember all who have 
passed away during the coronavirus pan-
demic. May they rest in peace. 

A sincere thanks to all who have handed 
in their contributions (the weekly        
envelopes) for the support of the parish. 
Please know that your support is very 
much appreciated and not taken for  
granted. Fr John 

1.Please sanitise your hands as you enter 
the church. 

2. People are encouraged to wear        
Face masks  

3. Holy Communion will be distributed 
into the hand only 

5. Newsletters are single use items. If you 
take one upon entering the Church, please 
bring it home – do not leave in the seats.  

6. There is no room in the sacristy to             
accommodate people due to Covid-19 
regulations. Please wait in your seat if 
you wish to see me. Fr. John 

Mayo Roscommon Hospice is appealing 
for hosts to host a coffee morning or 
evening on National Coffee morning for 
Hospice Thursday 22nd September or at 
any date or time that suits you.  Coffee 
pack sponsored by Bewleys will be      
provided. Please email info@hospice.ie 
or register online at www.hospice.ie  
Your support for local hospice services 
would be most appreciated. 

Attymass Group Water Scheme         
Committee are requesting its users to 
restrict their use water, as the water levels 
are very low. Please refrain from         
watering gardens and filling paddling 
pools. Please check for any leaks and 
report them to the caretaker Brain        
Gallagher on 087 7647375. Thank you 
for your co-operation in this matter. 

Synthesis of the Consultation in Ireland 
for the Diocesan Stage of the Universal 
Synod 2021-2023, was published during 
the week by the Irish Bishops and is 
available on www.achonrydiocese.org  
 
 

A workshop for Readers will be offered 
in October, at two venues in the Diocese. 
It will include reflections on the           
importance of the Scripture readings in 
the liturgy, and tips on voice projection 
and the use of audio equipment in church-
es. The presenters will be Ms Julie 
Sharkey and Rev Dermot Meehan.     
Readers are encouraged to attend at the 
venue most convenient to them.          
Swinford, Tuesday, October 18th in the 
Parish Church at 7.30pm and               
Tubbercurry, Thursday, October 20th, 
in the Parish Church at 7.30 pm  

Each person in parish is called to share 
their gifts and time to enhance the       
community. Parish life is body of people 
who volunteer to work on parish          
committees or church related parish    
ministries, or working away in the           
background. To share your gifts and    
talents with others to give life to our par-
ish and our Parish      Masses, if you are 
willing to serve please contact Fr. John. 
Parish Ministries: Pastoral Council, 
Finance Committee, Safeguarding of   
Children and Vulnerable Adults         
Committee, Minister of the Word,       
Minister of Holy Communion, Collector, 
Server, Children’s Liturgy Group, Choir,        
Musician, Cleaner  

A workshop for parish choirs and folk 
groups, including second level school 
choirs, will be offered at two venues in 
the diocese in September. These will be 
led by Regina Deacy, choir director in 
Ballina. The first workshop will be held 
in the Parish Church, Swinford, on 
Wednesday, September 21st starting at 
7.30 p.m. The workshop will be repeated 
on Wednesday, September 28th in the 
Parish Church, Tubbercurry, starting at 
7.30 pm  

Congratulation and best wishes to Martin 
Mullen and Ciara Melody, Leeds who 
married in our Parish Church in Saturday 
20th August 

Trip to Lough Derg: The Killasser      
Community Care group are organising a 
day retreat to Lough Derg on Tuesday 
13th September. If you wish to book a 
seat, Please phone or text Sarah at 
0879494342 Vera at 0876354880 or 
Kathleen at 0876179317 as soon as possi-
ble. More details will follow once we 
have an idea of numbers. 
 
 

Free draw: Win a trip to Medjugorje with 
the Irish Centre, one week's all included 
package trip to Medjugorje for one      
person. This includes 7 nights B&B,   
return airport transfer and flight (up to 
€300 flight & luggage value). To be in 
with a chance to win go to our website 
https://www.med-irishcentre.com/. For  
more details tel. 00 353 1 443 4510 or 
email                                                     
reservations@med-irishcentre.com 

Ballina Toastmaster club welcomes you 
on Thursday 8th September in Great  
National Hotel Ballina at 7.45pm. If you 
would like to improve your public    
speaking, Build self-confidence and     
self-awareness, and make new friends 
then come and join us and see how our 
club can be the right place for you to 
learn many of today's skill requirements 
in a very relaxed, enjoyable and sociable 
environment  

Congratulations to Pat Bourke who won a 
jackpot of €761 in the Moy Davitts 50/50 
draw last Saturday A huge thank you to 
everyone who supported last week's 
draw, it is greatly appreciated. Tickets are 
available in the usual retail outlets and by 
clicking https://smartlotto.ie/Bohola-moy
-davitts  

See Noticeboard at the back of the 
Church for details. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  

Dear Jesus, the Venerable Patrick Peyton 
devoted his priestly life to strengthening 
the families of the world by calling them 
to pray together everyday, especially the 
Rosary. His message is as important for 
us now as it was during his life on earth. 
We beg you, therefore, to hasten the day 
of his beatification, so that your faithful                 
people everywhere will remember his 
message that the family that prays      
together stays together, will imitate him 
in his devotion to your Mother and ours, 
and will be inspired by his holy life to 
draw ever closer to you with childlike 
confidence and love. Amen 

BEATIFICATION PRAYER 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

CRAOIBHIN-BALLINA 

MOY DAVITTS 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

SAFETY MEASURES 

CHOIR WORSHOP 

WORKSHOP FOR READERS 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ATTYMASS GROUP WATER 

SYNOD 2021-2023 

LOUGH DERG 

SATURDAY 10th Sept. 2022 

Reader:  Geraldine Walsh 

Eucharist:  Padraic Walsh 
 

SUNDAY 11th Sept 2022 

Reader:  Anita Kelly 

Eucharist:  John Joe Gallagher 

MEDJUGORIE DRAW 

TOASTMASTER CLUB 

COFFEE MORNING 

WEDDING 


